
 

 

 

 

 
13th September 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Year 3 trip to Priory Park Wednesday 18th September 2024 
 
As part of this year’s exciting Year 3 curriculum, your son/daughter is reading a book called ‘Where the 
Forest Meets the Sea’ and to enrich their understanding of this topic we have arranged a trip to Priory Park, 
across the road from school. Next week they are going to complete a piece of writing focusing on 
description. 
  
This educational trip will give children the opportunity to link their writing to a physical experience of what 
they can see, hear, feel and smell at the park. They will be exploring different areas of the park including 
the woodland, the field and the pathways. They will be encouraged to think about a wide variety of 
adjectives that describe the environment they are walking through. 
  
The children will need to arrive at school at the normal time in full school uniform. Please make sure they 
have sensible footwear appropriate to weather that day. 
   
This visit is included under the local outings permission that you gave for your child in the admissions form. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 Mr Grieve 
  
Year 3/4 Unit Lead 
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